
 

 

 
 

 
October 05 2023 

Dear parents, 
 
Traffic Awareness at DBS 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
We hope this message finds you well.  
  
We would like to remind the whole DBS community about the importance of traffic awareness and 
safety: 
  

· Stop in a safe area: Do not stop or unload passengers in the middle of the road. This can 
create dangerous situations. 
· No Overtaking: Refrain from overtaking into oncoming traffic. Everyone is waiting their 
turn, and patience is vital for safety. 
· Seatbelts: Ensure that all children wear their seatbelts correctly in the car. Seatbelts are 
essential for their safety. 
· Speed Limit: All drivers should maintain a maximum speed of 30 KPH near the school. 
Slower speeds greatly enhance safety. 
· Slow Driving: Drive very slowly around the school, especially during peak drop-off and 
pick-up hours. 
· Crossing the Road: Please ensure that children are encouraged to look both left and right 
for traffic when crossing the road and all Primary students to hold hands with an older 
sibling, parent, family member, nanny or driver. 
· Supporting Security: Please cooperate with the security and senior staff as they manage 
traffic flow. Their guidance is crucial for the safety of everyone. 
· Kindness and Respect: Please be kind and respectful to fellow drivers and DBS staff. 
Keeping children safe is of the utmost importance.  

  
It is important that the community works together to ensure the safety of everybody, especially that 
of the children. 
  
If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions regarding traffic safety please email me directly. 
  
Together, we can work towards a safer environment for all. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and support. 



 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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